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To whom it may concern
I am expressing myself where ever possible my deep desire for this state to reject the Bill that is pro death for
 unborn children. I am a proud mother of 3 boys (4yrs and under) and the youngest is 3wks old. Each of their
 lives are oh so precious and I cannot imagine the option of terminating them at any point of their God given
 existence. Yes they were planted within my body but I do not believe that gives me rights over and to the
 extreme destruction of theirs. I know too well that that's how I started aswell and was helpless to say otherwise.
 Please speak up for future voiceless and protect these unborn lives. Each is a precious gift not yet unwrapped.
 Thankyou for listening to me.
Sincerely Ariel Drew

Sent from my iPhone
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